
To

Diya India FoundaƟon

402, Ansal MajesƟc Tower

Vikaspuri, New Delhi 110018

Subject- LeƩer of AppreciaƟon for your effort towards this kind & benevolent act.

Dear Sir/ Madam,

GGreeƟngs from the Kingsway Hospital Nagpur.

We are wriƟng this leƩer to express our deepest thanks to Diya India FoundaƟon for helping to 
arrange the required funds for the PaƟent Aryan Sahdev Zanzad, who was suffering AcyanoƟc 
congenital heart disease, child was admiƩed on 11th April 2022 and procedure conducted on 16th 
April 2022. He has been discharged in the stable condiƟon.
It was significant contribuƟon from your end by providing financial aid to underprivileged to have 
such high end medical treatment. 


